
KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 
kisinfo@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk 

Telephone   01256 461795 and 01256 331347 

  

 
Our ref:  NP/ah/09008 

20th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running after school clubs for Year 1 and Year 2 
children on a Tuesday.   
 

The following six activities will be on offer: 
 

Art  Challenge   Computing   Gardening           Make It!     Move It! 
 
Clubs will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and each club has a limited number 
of spaces.  Please note each club will have a mix of Year 1 and Year 2 children. 
 

If you would like your child to attend please visit www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/dpd4c   

or scan the QR code below, enter the code for this event dpd4c and follow the 

instructions to give permission for your child to attend.    

 
 
 
 
 

BOOKINGS OPEN on WEDNESDAY 20th SEPTEMBER at 4pm. 
BOOKINGS CLOSE on TUESDAY 26th SEPTEMBER at MIDDAY. 
 
All clubs will commence on 26th September 2023 and will run on a Tuesday from 3.15pm-
3.55pm.   
 

The children will leave from the following exit doors: 
 

 Arts club will leave via Kingfisher Class (Mrs Quinton’s Class – Yr 1)   

 Challenge club will leave via Wren Class (Mrs Moore’s Class - Yr R) 

 Computing club will leave via Woodpecker Class (Mrs Birkett’s Class - Yr 2) 

 Gardening Club will leave via Chaffinch Class (Mrs Jeffery Class – Yr R) 

 Make-it club will leave via Main Yr 2 entrance door (Next to Skylark Class) 

 Move-It Club will leave via Linnet Class (Miss Murrells Class – Year 2) 
 

The last club for the Autumn term will be on 28th November.  Please note there will be no 
clubs on Tuesday 17th October.    

 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Potter 
Mrs N Potter  
Head Teacher 
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